
22010 76th Ave S., Kent, WA 98032 

November 16, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: 2023 Disposal Increase – G60 - Kent-Meridian Disposal Company (dba Kent Meridian Disposal,

 

Republic Services of Kent, and Allied Waste Services of Kent) – TG-220820 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Enclosed please find revised, proposed tariff pages of Tariff No. 27 of Kent-Meridian Disposal 

Company (dba Kent Meridian Disposal, Republic Services of Kent, and Allied Waste Services of Kent) 

that is to be included with the previous tariff revision submission under docket TG-220820. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (253) 656-9579. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Thomas 

Business Unit Finance Manager 

Republic Services BU404 

mthomas21edc@republicservices.com 

p. (253) 656-9579
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